Dear Friends in Christ,

I am writing to you today to ask for your help. As the needs of the world have grown, World Mission’s resources have not kept pace. Due to shortfalls in contributions in 2014, we are facing the prospect of having to recall up to 45 mission workers over the next two years.

You know well that World Mission is changing lives around the world:

• More than 94 million Christians around the world have come to faith in churches that were founded or co-founded by Presbyterian Church (U.S.A) mission workers.
• We have opened up educational opportunities for women in the Middle East and Southeast Asia—and children around the globe.
• We have worked for God’s justice and protected the vulnerable.
• We founded the largest Protestant seminary in the Middle East.

In [country], we have sown the seeds of change as well. [Talk about your work].

I am sharing with you a letter signed by 22 moderators of the Presbyterian Church asking for fervent prayer and sacrificial giving in order to support the church’s mission workers in their countries of service (http://bit.ly/1cgHkGj). We ask you to read and sign the petition, to share it with others, and to remember this need in your prayers. In particular, I would ask you to share the petition with your church community so they might help us advance our incredible mission legacy.


In addition to your prayers, we need your gifts. Would you be willing to make a contribution today? Individuals and congregations can support mission co-workers by sending gifts to Presbyterian World Mission, P.O. Box 643700, Pittsburgh, PA 15264-3700. On the check’s memo line, write [insert your ECO # here]. Online gifts can be made a [insert a link to your giving page here. For example, this is the link to Nancy Collin’s giving page: http://www.presbyterianmission.org/donate/E200471/]


If each of us does something today, we can continue to make a life-giving difference in the world.


Thank you for your support.


[Mission Co-Worker Signature]

